
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Medical update

Date: December 28, 2016 11:27:09 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: August 8, 2012 at 10:00:46 AM CDT
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Medical update

Hi Hans,

Had another Dr's appointment with Dr. Sagerman at hand surgery associates. He read me the findings from the surgery. He said
the chainsaw did not cut the ulnar nerve but the nerve was compressed in the ulnar groove at the elbow. Probably from scar tissue
growing in the forearm and pulling the nerve tight in the ulnar groove. The scar tissue had apparently grown and attached my
muscles to the skin and each other. Dr Sagerman said they managed to separate the muscles and skin.

I have another appointment with Dr.Sagerman in a month and am doing physical therapy.

I will send a few pictures of what the arm looks like 1 month after the surgery as soon as I can get someone to use the camera for
me today.

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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